




Sun Vista/Sunlight Beach Home Owners Association
Audit Committee

Date: April 11,2016

To: The Board of Directors
Sun Vista/Sunlight Beach Property Owners Association
PO Box 1398
Freeland, WA 98249

Re: Audit Report for the twelve months ending December 31, 20L5

Members of the Board,

We have examined the accompanying balance sheet of Sun Vista/Sunlight Beach Property Owners
Association and the related statements of revenues, expenses and changes in fund balances and cash

flows for the period ending December 31, 201.5.

We have examined such records and performed such analytical procedures to the financial data as we
deemed necessary in order to be able to express an opinion thereon. Our examination pertains to the
accounting records of both the operating and capital accounts. We did not physically examine the fixed
assets such as the water system mains, reservoirs or other equipment.

Based on our examination, we are not aware of any material modifications that should be made to the
accompanying financial statements.

The Committee members are volunteers and none of us are accountants by profession, We do not
consider our work to be performed to the level of generally accepted auditing standards. \,Ve are not
independent with regard to sun Vista/Sunlight Beach Home Owners Association.

Yours truly,

f 'qi,; A1,&
Edward Sheets, Member Audit Committee

Norman Ledbetter, Acting Finance DirectorlChair Audit Committee
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